
From:                                 Sharon Kelly
Sent:                                  24 Apr 2013 11:48:33 +1000
To:                                     Kingswell, Bill;Geppert, Leanne;Stathis, 
Stephen;Hartman, David;Antal, Kris;Thorburn, Chris;Sadler, Trevor;
Cc:                                      Steer, Peter;Dwyer, Lesley
Subject:                             proposed BAC planning group meeting this Friday April 26th

Good morning,
 
I note there is a proposed planning group meeting this coming Friday. After discussions with 
the CE and recognising that the planning group will have not yet seen the recommendations 
from the ECRG I have determined to cancel Friday's meeting to a later date to be advised.
 
I apologise for the late decision, however I believe it is important that we ensure adequate 
time is given for these decisions.
 
Please contact me if you have any particular concerns an Kris Antal will be contacting you in 
the next few days to identify a more suitable date. 
 
Regards
Sharon
 
 
Sharon Kelly
Executive Director
Mental Health and Specialised Services

West Moreton Hospital and Health Service

Chelmsford Avenue, Ipswich, QLD 4305
PO Box 878, Ipswich, QLD 4305
www.health.qld.gov.au

WMS.0012.0001.08677EXHIBIT 1533




